On Monday, April 8, at 6pm, Wabash City Schools will be hosting a public information night to discuss potential facility projects in Legacy Hall at the Honeywell Center. Wabash City Schools' vision is Building a Legacy of Opportunity for All. In order to achieve this vision most effectively, Wabash City Schools is looking at multiple facility upgrades over the next 1 to 5 years.

On March 18th, the proposed projects were discussed at a Wabash City Schools Board of School Trustees' meeting. Presentations from superintendent Jason Callahan, Barton Coe Vilamma's architect Dana Wannamacher and Emcor's Kevin Livingston provided an overview of the scope of the work.

On April 8th, Superintendent Callahan will provide more details on the prioritization of the proposed projects and financing options. The goal of the scope of work is to be able to accomplish the corporation goals while not increasing the tax rate.

•••